
WEST END BOWLS CLUB 

Rosewood Way West End Woking GU24 9PF  

www.westendbowls.com.uk 

 

 

 

 

BRIDGE IS COMING TO WEST END BOWLS CLUB! 

 

 

The Bridge Club will be launched on 

Friday 6 September at 1.00 pm. 

 

There will be regular play, with tuition on Friday afternoons from 1.00 to 4.30. 

 

For those who cannot come regularly as well as club players there will be a Christmas 

Party featuring a Chicago Drive and Afternoon Tea on 

Friday 13 December. 

Put the date in your diary now. 

 

TELL YOUR FRIENDS 

 

To receive full details give your e-mail address and phone number to Pat Turner or Jan 

and Brian Bonny.  

Alternatively e-mail www.webcmembership @gmail.com 


